		[image: http://gallery.mailchimp.com/cc5e0d50398702914b4423764/images/IMG_0693.1.jpg]




			Keeping you informed,
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One topic of discussion at the Annual Meeting this past May was the development of the Beau Chene Office Park adjacent to the East Gate Fontainbleau Drive entrance. Together your HOA and the Earnest Corporation met with the Louisiana Dept. of Transportation, and as a result TEC was successful in being granted full access rights to traffic flow in and out of the office park onto the Hwy Service Road. This is great news for the HOA as it will significantly reduce the amount of outside traffic on Fontainbleau Drive wanting to access the office park. TEC's plan now is to start clearing the site for just the parking lot and two of the five planned buildings. TEC will also be talking with the adjoining residence in Beau Chene about placement of an opaque fence to protect the community from outside entry. 

It is also important that you know the HOA and TEC are continuing discussion of various other topics such as looking at options that will improve traffic flow around the guard house at the East Gate, parking spots for the guard service in the office park and how the office park governing documents will blend those of the BCHOA. As the Beau Chene Office Park comes to life, it is the continued desire of your Board and TEC to make safety and security of residents a top priority. 
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